
 

CITY OF NOVI CITY COUNCIL 

MARCH 23, 2020 

 

 

SUBJECT: Approval to renew Dispatch Contract with the City of South Lyon beginning 

July 1, 2020, through June 30, 2023. 

 

SUBMITTING DEPARTMENT: Public Safety, Police 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: The City of Novi Police Department has provided 

emergency dispatch service for the City of South Lyon Police and Fire Departments for 

over twenty years.  The new agreement reflects a 4% increase per year. Legal counsel 

has reviewed this contract and opines there is no legal impediment which precludes 

the City from executing this agreement. The terms and conditions of this agreement 

were approved at the City of South Lyon City Council Meeting on February 24, 2020.  

 

The City of South Lyon is currently paying the City of Novi $134,604 for dispatch services. 

The proposed schedule recommends the following: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For historical reference, the number of calls for service for the City of South Lyon was 

13,200 in 2019 and 13,421 in 2018.  By comparison, the City of Novi totaled 71,140 in 2019 

and 72,328 in 2018. 

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approval to renew Dispatch Contract with the City of South 

Lyon beginning July 2, 2020, through June 30, 2023. 

 

  














